
 
 
 
 
 
 
Partnering with The African Well Fund Organization and local businesses (see back) 

The seventh grade class at North Middle School is raising money to 
help the people of Africa.  The teachers are working with their 
students to help them learn about the continent of Africa, as well 
as helping students understand that they have the power to make a 
difference in our world. 
        If everyone receiving this flier    
        gives just $1.00 we will reach 
        the top end of our goal!  Just  
        imagine what we will give 
        the people of Africa for this  
        small amount of money. 
 
 
        Africa Well Fund Volunteer  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your donation and for helping us make a difference in our world. 

Please make your donation by May 9, 2008 

Please help us raise money to help drill a well in Africa.  The water situation in Africa is 
unhealthy and challenging.  Some people have to walk up to 10 miles a day for water.  We 
are partnering with The African Well Fund to help fund a well in an African Village.  Your 
donation is greatly appreciated. 

Please fill out the information below and return to 
North Middle School c/o Mr. Steve Hudock, Soc. St. Dept. Chair 

47097 McBride    Belleville Mi. 48111 
 
Name:______________________________________   School:___________________________ 
 

Amount enclosed:____________________________ 
 

Please make checks payable to North Middle School. 
Checks can be used as a receipt for tax deduction. 

 
Email contact:  shudock@vanburenschools.net 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


